
 

 
 
2023 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
celebrating the 30th anniversary of Vancouver West Side German 
School. 
  
Since it was founded in 1992, Vancouver West Side German 
School has offered an after-school program dedicated to helping students in 
Kindergarten to Grade 12 develop and enhance their German language skills . This 
milestone offers a wonderful opportunity to reflect upon the history of the school, to 
celebrate the important role it has played in the community, and to set goals for the 
future. 
 
Canada is truly a multicultural nation, made stronger and more resilient by our 
diversity. I would like to commend the staff and volunteers of Vancouver West Side 
German School, past and present, for their contributions to our vibrant, pluralistic 
society. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for a memorable anniversary celebration and for 
continued success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


